INDIRAPURAM PUBLIC SCHOOL, INDIRAPURAM

Ref. No. IPS/CIR/2024-25/032 Dated: 21-May-2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that the summer camp will continue as scheduled on
Thursday, May 23, 2024, despite the holiday for Budh Purnima. School buses will operate
normally to pick up and drop off students attending the summer camp. The school will be
closed for all other students.

Additionally, our school is a center for the CUET exam on May 29, 2024. Therefore, the
summer camp and extra classes for grades 9-12 will not be held on that day.
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Dr. Ashish Mittal Ms. Rita Singh
Vice Principal Director- Principal
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